

October 21, 2020

Mr. Alfonso Bautista Bautista Memorial Scholarship Fund 6425 S. Harlem Chicago, IL 60638

Dear Al,

On behalf of this year's Bautista Scholars and all of us at Cristo Rey Jesuit High School, thank you and the Bautista Memorial Scholarship Fund for a fifth consecutive year of scholarship support, especially at such a challenging time. Your \$3,000 contribution will provide scholarships for Cristo Rey students Guadalupe Juarez and Clarissa Simentel duing the 2020-2021 academic year.

That the Bautista Scholarship uniquely celebrates the historic Pilsen neighborhood our Scholars call home makes us doubly grateful. Thank you for instilling that pride in our students – both among those who receive your scholarship and among those who do not, but who see a role model of philanthropy in their own back yard.

I'm sorry you could not join us at this year's Virtual Scholarship Breakfast, but it was good to see you at the school and catch up. I hope you will be able to visit with the Scholars later this fall. Please feel free to contact Director of Development Matt Crossett at mcrossett@cristorey.net should you have any questions related to the scholarship before then. I hope to see you at some of our 25<sup>th</sup> anniversary activities later this year.

Gratefully,

Antonio Ortiz

President

Ne ore

Lis support

neco-s a lot

This letter acknowledges that your 2020 gift will be used solely for the charitable purposes of Cristo Rey Jesuit High School. This gift is fully tax deductible because it was given without exchange of any goods or services. Cristo Rey Jesuit High School is a tax exempt organization, EIN 36-4067306. This letter is your receipt; please keep it for your tax records.